
 

 

Monday 9th December 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents /Carers, 
 
As an institution we are keen to further improve our habits and become more 
environmentally friendly: less wasteful and more sustainable. With this in 
mind, we will be carrying out a survey of the school and its ‘ways’ early next 
term. Please note, in this context, the ongoing efforts of our governing body 
and Matt Partridge to find a way to put solar panels on our roof and the PTA’s 
efforts to make the Christmas Fair greener this year. Clearly we cannot teach 
our children about sustainability with any integrity, if we don’t firstly model 
the right behaviours as a school. 
 
As part of this drive and as Christmas approaches, we would like to say 
something about presents for staff. While we couldn’t be anything other than 
immensely grateful for the constant generosity of our parents and while we 
would never presume to dictate how and what you choose to give us; we 
would like to reassure you that a few kind words on a recycled card would 
also suffice.  Also know that if you do wish to buy a present and want to buy 
something that could also help the children, we, as staff, are always very 
happy to receive children’s books or games for their classes.  
 
 
Thank you again for your generosity, 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Moss 
 


